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Greetings from the deputation trail! We are so thankful for what God is doing for 
us now that we have re-started our travels. 

First I want to give thanks to the Lord and all of you that have prayed for Linda 
during her terrible battle with Covid-19. She spent 59 days in the hospital in 
Texarkana, Texas. 23 of those days were spent on a ventilator. 

Thank God for where she is at now! She is doing much better and her doctor said 
that here recovery was miraculous. We are thankful for 
a God that hears our prayers. 

This was the moment that the was released from the 
hospital, our Sam was so glad to see her! 

 

 

 
At the same time things in Belize have been going well! 
I give thanks to these three men that have helped see to 
that. 

Associate Missionary 
Danny Becerra, Belize 
District Supervisor 
Guillermo Henriquez and 

Aimer Jerry McKinney. Because of Covid things 
have been slower but these men and all of our 
leadership have been doing an incredible job. 

 

Even with the pandemic 
Bro Danny and Bro Guillermo 
started a new church in the 
northern town of Corazol Town, 
a new place for us! Thank God 
for good people with a heart for 
the Kingdom. 

Thank you for your prayers 

for us and Belize! 


